September 7, 2005

Ald. Michael S. D'Amato, Chair Zoning, Neighborhoods & Development Committee City Of Milwaukee 200 E. Wells Street, Room 201 Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Chairman Alderman D'Amato:

I am writing to request that you support the zoning change required to allow the Forest County Potawatomi expansion. The Tribe has been a very strong community supporter and a direct supporter of at least two of the non-profit community organizations that I have been involved with. Through their foundation they have helped thousands of Milwaukeeans in need. As such, I am requesting that you please support the rezoning that they need to expand their business.

As I understand it, by rezoning the areas for expansion, the additional growth in their business will allow the Potawotomi to provide up to 1,000 additional jobs to our fine community. They have been a strong partner to our city and I would encourage you to assist them in this endeavor in any way you possibly can. Please help them continue their good works here.

Sincerely

Jennifer Rayant

Concerned Citizen/Non-Profit Volunteer

414-617-0926